
 

Notice  
 

  

All the students of the Faculty of  

Management Studies 

 

This is to inform you that the academic 

activities of the Faculty of Management 

Studies will not be held from 09th November 

to 16th November 2024.  The University 

hostels will be closed due to terminate 

treatments.  

  

  

Senior Assistant Registrar  

Faculty of Management Studies 

05.11.2024 



 

 

  

 


